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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Tanjie Campbell <tanjiedw@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 2:20 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Train Bill

Hello,  
My name is Tanjie and I live here in Santa Cruz County. I just want to say how badly I want the train to be 
built. I’m a huge fan of public transportation. Public transportation is the future!! Please build the train. 
It’s the greatest act of public good.  
 
Thank you, 
Tanjie Campbell 


